
Page 1 of 1 

El Dorado County 
Agriculture, Weights & Measures Department 

Interoffice Memorandum 
________________________________________________________________________ 

 
DATE: April 15, 2014 
 
TO:  Tom Dougherty 
 
FROM: LeeAnne Mila, Deputy Agricultural Commissioner, Sealer of Weights & Measures 
 
SUBJECT: Appeal S11-0009/PD11-0005 Green Valley Nursery  
 
 
This memo is in reference to the appeal of special use permit and planned development 
application S11-0009/PD11-0005 for Green Valley Nursery.  One of our inspectors is usually 
at the nursery on at least a monthly basis conducting routine inspections for our various 
programs (Nursery program, Pest Exclusion program) and we have never seen any pesticide 
or fertilizer movement into the wetlands.   
The strawberry grower is required to report any pesticide applications, in the strawberry area, 
to our department. There have been no pesticides applied to the strawberry growing area 
within the last 3 years. They are aware of the wetlands as a sensitive area. 
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